


To: Department of Planning and Development Review 

       Please accept our application package for a special use permit.  We propose to repurpose our 

existing garage into an accessory dwelling/useable living space.  The garage is not visible from the street 

view, and only visible from our driveway and one adjacent house.   

Our plan would create sleeping space for up to two adults and possibly two small children.  No 

street parking is needed, as there is ample space in the existing driveway. 

I believe we are attaching all necessary materials for review of this application.  In addition, we 

are attaching letters of support/consent from some of most adjacent neighbors.  

We believe this renovation would improve our existing house and grounds, thereby increasing 

neighborhood value. 

Thank you for your consideration, 

Robert and Emily Evans 

4907 New Kent Rd 

Richmond, Va. 23225 

 


